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Harborside Owners Survey July 2022

Date Created: Wednesday, July 13, 2022

Date Closed: Sunday, July 24, 2022

48
Total Responses
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Q2: Should the Board allow golf carts in our community?

Answered: 48   Skipped: 0 *Question 1: Identified Unit #

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

Yes

No

ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES TOTAL

Yes 72.92% 35

No 27.08% 13

TOTAL 48
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Q3: Should the Board eliminate the restriction of allowing only two guest visits 
per year when owners are not on property? (this question does not include any 
family member visits)
Answered: 48   Skipped: 0

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

Yes

No

ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES TOTAL

Yes 54.17% 26

No 45.83% 22

TOTAL 48
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Q4: Should the Board increase the number of allowable guest visits from 2 to 4? 
(this does not include family visits)
Answered: 48   Skipped: 0

ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES TOTAL

Yes 70.83% 34

No 29.17% 14

TOTAL 48
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Q5: Should the Board replace the shuffleboard courts with:

Answered: 48   Skipped: 0

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

bocce and corn hole game

grill/picnic area

leave the shuffleboard

ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES TOTAL

bocce and corn hole game 52.08% 25

grill/picnic area 31.25% 15

leave the shuffleboard 16.67% 8

TOTAL 48
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Q6: Should the Board eliminate the pet restriction and revert to original by-
laws which state (in summary) that pets are allowed at the discretion of the 
board.

Answered: 48   Skipped: 0

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

Yes

No

ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES

Yes 70.83% 34

No 29.17% 14

TOTAL 48


